
 

    

 
 
 
 
 
07 February 2023 

World Book Day – Thursday 2nd March 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Every year we celebrate ‘World Book Day’ alongside 100s of other schools. It is an exciting day 

where we can really give reading for pleasure the platform it deserves and deliver exciting and 

engaging sessions all around books and reading. 

This year is no different and we have exciting events planned in school, such as sessions on 

our library bus and an opportunity to do some buddy reading with other pupils across the 

school. 

On the day we will be running a book sale at school to raise funds for our Library Bus! 

Books will be sold at break times and after school and will be sold for 20p each. We hope 

you can use this as a great opportunity to stock up book collections you have at home.  

We will also be running a competition where we are asking children to recommend a book to 

others in the school. This can be presented however you like but we will print off some 

templates should they wish to complete them this way. There will be multiple winners from 

across the school and an array of prizes too, such a stickers, book marks and brand new books! 

We will use these designs to set up a new reading display on our library bus. All children who 

enter the competition will earn themselves a certificate. 

We hope that you can engage in these challenges and that it fosters a love of reading at home! 

Please ensure your child/ren return their recommendation cards back to their class teachers by 

Thursday 2nd March 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Carly Bunn 

Reading Lead / Upper Key Stage 2 Lead  

 


